
 

PROCLAMATION: 

Centenary of the Canadian Institute of Planners - 2019 
 

The year 2019 marks the 100th anniversary of the founding of the Canadian Institute of Planners, a national organization whose 

members contribute to the planning, development and protection of land across the country. 

These professional planners assist municipalities by helping to ensure that our land and communities are healthy, vibrant and 

accessible to everyone. 

 

Therefore, BE IT RESOLVED that we, the Council of the County of Vermilion River do hereby recognize the Centenary of the 

Canadian Institute of Planners and extend our good wishes to its members on that occasion and support their continued 

contributions to municipal land use planning in the future. 
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